FURTAH PREPARATORY SCHOOL COPPA COMPLIANCE

[Use of Personal Information in Compliance with COPPA (Children's Online Privacy Protection Act))

In order for Furtah Preparatory School to be able to provide your student with the most effective web-based tools and
applications for learning, we need to abide by federal regulations that require a parental signature as outlined below.

Furtah Preparatory School utilizes several computer software applications and web-based services, operated not by FPS,
but by third parties. These include educational programs that are utilized throughout the day or for testing.

In order for our students to use these programs and services, certain personal identifying information, generally the
student's name and email, must be provided to the web site operator. Under federal law, these websites must provide
parental notification and obtain parental consent before collecting personal information from children under the age of 13.

Furtah Preparatory School provides personal identifying information for your child including first name, last name, email
address, grade level, gender, age, state of residence, online contact information, and username to the operators of web-
based educational programs and services which FPS may add to during the upcoming academic year.

You can find more information about COPPA at the Federal Trade Commission’s website here:
https://www.ftc.gov/business-guidance/privacy-security/childrens-privacy




